
The Village Singles Club

Minutes of January 15th meeting.
LaHacienda Recreation Center

President Art Schaeffer called the meeting to order
And led the pledge of allegiance and asked for a moment of silence.
Paul Drew the treasurer gave the treasurer's report. A copy of which was given to Hannah Sink,
club secretary.
Art announced the fee for guests will be raised from $5 to $10.
New members were asked to stand.
Vice President JIm Westbrook introduced Fred Campbell the entertainer for the evening.
The meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully submitted, Hannah Sink Secretary


